
TIMELINE:

Dripping Springs
Southwest Connection Study

improve150.com/connection

512-400-6107

Hays County is studying possible route(s) for the development of a roadway that will extend RM 150 from RM 12 
around the southwest side of Dripping Springs to connect to US 290.

info@improve150.com
DSSW Connection
P.O. Box 5459
Austin, TX 78763
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Dripping Springs Southwest Connection 
(ALIGNMENT NOT YET DETERMINED)
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THE STUDY AIMS TO:
» Proactively plan for current and future traffic

levels

» Work with stakeholders and property owners
during the planning process

» Identify the footprint and right-of-way needs

» Develop preliminary engineering plans (20%
design) to inform budgeting and planning for
future transportation needs

BACKGROUND:
Previous studies identified this needed connection. 

» Hays County Transportation Plan
- 2013 plan identified needed connection at Roger Hanks Parkway
- 2021 draft plan identifies needed connection further west

» RM 150 Character Plan
- Completed in 2017, identified preference for roundabout at RR 12 and RM 150

» City of Dripping Springs Transportation Master Plan 2014 and 2018
- Identifies a possible connection at Holder Lane and 290


